
Year 6 Home Learning – Thursday 24th September 2020 

Week 4 (Autumn Term 1) 

Every Thursday your home learning will be posted on the school website. We 
would like it to be done by Tuesday. If there is a different submission deadline for 

your work it will be noted below.  

Due to COVID regulations, all homework will be set online, usually on spag.com, 
spellzone, MyMaths or Times Tables Rock Stars, but occasionally on Microsoft 
Teams. Passwords for the first four websites can be found on the sticker inside 

your reading record. 

Please see below for this week’s activities.      

This week’s activities are: 

Spelling: 

Please log in to Spellzone to find this week's task. There is a task to revise the 
spelling of words with a short vowel sound when a suffix is added (e.g. hop to 
hopped). There is also a wordsearch to help you to practise the words in Set 1 
of the Bronze Passport. 

If you are one of the children who did not complete last week's task - it's 
important you don't miss out - please do it this week. 

 

Maths:    

Please log on to MyMaths and complete the activity on fractions, decimals and 
percentages. If you missed last week’s task, please do it this week! 

Reading:    

Please read for at least 15 minutes a day (aloud to an adult if possible, but to 
yourself is fine) and record it in your reading record. 

 

Have a fantastic weekend, 

Mr Munro, Mrs Skingle & Mrs Carleton (and the rest of the year 6 team!) 


